WCHS BOOSTER CLUB MEETING 
DECEMBER 1, 2021 – 7:00 PM
In Attendance: Rob Demske, Robin Yentis, Sabina Broadhead, Jill Pearlman, David Chen, Jake Lynn, Dwight Fettig, Bridget Calhoun   
President’s Report 
· Rob encouraged all team reps to get their team parents to join the Booster Club.
· Rob reported that MCPS is planning to allow concessions during winter sports and all volunteers will need to be vaccinated.  Cheerleaders will be required to wear a mask.
· Tickets will be sold online only.  Concessions will accept cash. The group discussed lowering the charge limit. 
· The number of tickets sold will be limited for rival games.
· Winter Sport Night had an average attendance. 
· Rob encouraged team reps to talk to their parents about getting involved in the leadership of the Booster Club. 
· Rob mentioned that the baseball field will have a new ADA compliant entrance built. 
· The banners brought into the gym from the stadium look great.
Bulldog Bash
· [bookmark: _Hlk65691713]Bridget explained the past Gala events (food, drinks, silent auction) and the Board’s thought on the direction of this year’s Bash. This year it was suggested that we hold the event at a local venue, sell tickets (suggested amount) but not have food paid for through the Booster Club and not do the silent auction. The group discussed whether parents would be interested in attending. It was suggested to look into a way to provide drink tickets with the cost of the ticket. The event could be held in March after the spring sports rosters are set.
